PO Box 443 Collaroy Beach, 2097. 26th November, 2013.

Dear Sir/Madame,

I am writing to protest the building of Northern Beaches Hospital in Frenches Forest. Firstly, it is a private hospital and we need more public hospitals for the public. There will be terrible traffic- the traffic is terrible now as it is. The destruction of local amenity is terrible, the forest on the proposed site is beautiful now as it is. The endangered ecological community and regional wildlife corridor is so important to keep for future generations and us now as a community. The ecological community have a right to be there with the wildlife.

The proposal for the hospital to be there is terrible and should not go ahead at all. For a hospital to be built there, when we already have Manly and Mona Vale sites is awful and a waste of money.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Sutton

And Ruth Sutton